
Summer Newsletter 

Year 2 Jays 

What’s new this term?
In Maths, we will be continuing our work 
on finding fractions of objects and 
amounts. We will then move onto telling 
the time, understanding statistics and 
using positions and directions.

In English, we will be using our persuasive 
writing skills learning all about ‘The Last 
Wolf’ before expanding our knowledge 
and reading Shakespeare’s ‘The Tempest.’

In History we will be entering life in 1666 
and finding out all about The Great Fire of 
London. In music, we will be using myths 
and legends to discover musical 
structures.

In Science we are learning all about 
animals including humans and taking 
part in some exciting experiments!

We will be creating clay sculptures in Art 
and model fairground wheels in Design 
Technology. In Computing we will 
discover the world of digital music and 
programme our own quizzes.

In  PSHE we will be learning about 
economic well-being and we will also be 
preparing for our transition into Year 3. 
and in R.E. we will be answering the 
questions ‘What unites the Christian 
community?’ and ‘What aspects of life 
really matter to Jewish people?’

Our PE days are: 

Friday.

Reading afternoon: Every 
Thursday at 3pm.

Aim to read at least 3x a 
week at home but bring 
books/diaries into class 
every day.

Homework grids will be 
sent out for Summer 
term.

Use Class Dojo for any 
messages/updates.

Toast is 
50p per 

week 
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